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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Thank you Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the high level delegation of Bangladesh to this UPR session.  
We commend Bangladesh's efforts in promoting and protecting human rights, especially in hosting a significant number of displaced Rohingya Refugees and providing them with temporary shelter and humanitarian assistance.
 In the spirit of constructive engagement, Iran recommends Bangladesh:

1- Redouble efforts to invest in quality education for creating a knowledge based society; 
2- Strengthen national measures and international cooperation to realize the right to development;
3- Take further measures to ensure skill development and education opportunities for persons with disabilities; 
Iran wishes Bangladesh a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. President 
